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The Public Hearing was called to order by Chairman John Roberts at 7: lOP.M. Present 
from the Planning Board were Dwayne Woodsome, Cindy Allen, Roland Denby, Judi 
Carll and chairman John Roberts. The Morin's and two citizen's were also present. 

John Roberts briefly described the division ofa single tract of land three times within a five 
year period under State Subdivision Law constitutes subdivision. The Morins intend to 
split their 2 acre parcel and sell one and maintain ownership of the second. A previous 
owner had already split an additional lot making three within a five year period. This is 
really a formality. 

Mr. Martin who owns property on Federal Street asked if this was a State Law and John 
Roberts answered in the affirmative. No other questions were asked and John Roberts 
closed the hearing at 7:14 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Dwayne Woodsome 
Secretary/Treasurer 




